
Vision Board April 2015 Meeting 

The Grace Lutheran Church met at the home of BreAnn Haugrud on April 14th.  All members 

were present, except Bernard McDowell.  A delicious meal was enjoyed by all along with lively 

conversation during dinner. 

   

After dinner, the board continued to discuss ways to welcome visitors and new members.  Alden 

Riley gave us an update on the continueing efforts of the Men's Ministry "G.R.A.M.P.S." team 

who continue to make improvements on the church building.   

 

If you haven't seen our new lounge, come take a look!   

The board also discussed the upcoming election for two new Vision Board members.  The board 

also continue to discuss ways we can get outside our walls and into the community.  The meeting 

adjourned after a time of prayer. 

 


